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Docket Optical System - Fwd: Carlsbad power station 
. : 

From: Marlena Elliott 
To: Docket Optical System 
Date: 8/21/2008 3:54 PM 
Subject: Fwd: Carlsbad power station 

Please docket in 07-AFC-6 - Carlsbad. 
Thank you. 

MARLENA ELLIOTT 
Executive Assistant to Vice Chair James Boyd 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 
916-654-3787 
916-653-3478-Fax 
www.energy.ca.gov 

»> <dowlingfnl@cox.net> 8/21/20083:52 PM »> 

DOCKET
 
07-AFC=6~ 

DATE AUG 2 1 2008 

REeD.AUG 2 1 ?nnD 

As a resident of Ocean Hills Country Club, a retirement community in Oceanside, CA, I am 
concerned about the proposal to relocate a power station from its present location (away 
from residences) to a new or additional location next to our residential community. What 
possible justification could there be for putting this noisy and unsightly station so close to our 
homes? 

Lynn and Francis Dowling, Oceanside, CA 
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